Influenza Clinics at Audlem Medical Practice 2022/23

The flu clinics are now available so please book an appointment if you are eligible for a
NHS vaccination - we have clinics on Saturday 08.10.2022 and Saturday 15.10.2022 and
there will be more to follow.

Those eligible this year are people who fall into any of these categories

e Aged 50 or over

e Chronic heart disease

e Chronic lung disease (requiring steroid inhalers)
e Chronic liver or chronic kidney disease

e Diabetes

e Weak immune system

e Poorly functioning or absent spleen

e Ifyouarea Carer

e Ifyou are pregnant

e Ifyou have learning disabilities

This year we will be running our clinics following guidelines in a healthcare setting. So
please make sure you follow the guidance below:

1) You MUST have a booked appointment and attend at the correct time

2) The entrance will be via the rear of the practice. The front door will be exit only.

3) Please be prepared for the weather.

4) Please wear clothes that make it easy for you to expose your arm up to the shoulder
for the vaccination

5) DO NOT ATTEND YOUR APPOINTMENT IF YOU OR ANY MEMBER OF YOUR
HOUSEHOLD HAS COVID SYMPTOMS OR IF YOUR ARE HAVING TO SELF ISOLATE

Please book your appointment as soon as possible by calling our Reception team on
01270 811440.

Please note we are not yet in a position to offer COVID booster vaccinations as we
are waiting for further information from NHS England.

Dr Leftwick, Dr Verso and Dr Holden



